
 
FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT (FONSI) 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY (NOA) 
Pursuant to USDOT Order 5610.1C, Paragraph 5.b 
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Date: 3/7/2023 

To: State Clearinghouse (For USPS Deliveries) 
PO Box 3044 
Sacramento, CA, 95812-3044 

 OR (choose most appropriate address) 

 State Clearinghouse (For Hand Deliveries/Courier Service) 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA, 95814 

 AND (If applicable) 

 Enter Areawide Clearinghouse 
Enter Street Address 
Enter City, State, Zip 

From: California Department of Transportation 

 District 4  
111 Grand Avenue 
Oakland, CA, 94612 

State Clearinghouse Number: 2020070226 

Project Description: Reconfigure the existing SR 37 highway lanes from west of the 
SR 121 intersection to the Walnut Ave Overcrossing at Mare Island. The project would 
widen the Tolay Creek Bridge; have four lanes (two full-time lanes in each direction); 
have 8-foot shoulders (except at Sonoma Creek Bridge, which would have 4-foot 
shoulders); and would widen the Sonoma Creek Bridge. In each direction the existing 
lane would be converted to a full-time HOV lane and the added lane would be a toll 
lane. 

This is to advise you that a finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) has been made for 
this project by the California Department of Transportation as assigned by the Federal 
Highway Administration pursuant to 23 USC 327. A copy of the FONSI and the attached 
Environmental Assessment can be obtained from the California Department of 
Transportation office located at the above address. 


